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Councillor Druh Farrell 

City of Calgary 

Ward07@calgary.ca 

Dear Councillor Farrell: 

c/o Eau Claire YMCA, 101 3 Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 4G6 

info@eauclaireca.com 
www.eauclaireca.com 

November 5, 2015 

CITY OF CALGARY 
RECEIVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

NOV 1 0 2015 
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CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

We have been advised that at the next meeting of City Counci l you plan to introduce two motions: one directing 

City staff to address problems with poor concrete quality used in the public realm, such as for sidewalks and 

another directing City staff to ensure that contractors responsible for damage to City property properly 

indemnify the City for such damage. 

On behalf of the Eau Claire Community Association in Ward 7 I am sending you this note to advise that we fully 

support you in th is and wish you the best success with it next Monday. 

If we can be of further assistance on this, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

J. A. Hughes 

President, Eau Claire Community Association 
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